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13 DUNDEE WAVE OF CHANGE (AN27-2012) 
 
The Wave of Change project is supported by the Scottish Government through Creative Scotland.  It is 
an initiative which seeks to engage people in a positive discussion about the future.  As part of the 
project the City Council has been approached with a view to commissioning a film maker to work with 
young people currently engaged in the City Council's Youth Work Programme through the process of 
producing a short film in order that they can express their hopes and aspirations for the future.  The 
level of financial support sought from the City Council as a contribution to the project is £2,000.  This 
can be found within the Communities and Policy Division Youth Investment Third Party Grant Fund 
2011/2012. 
 
This request is recommended for approval. 
 


